DEANERY SYNOD REPORT

WALTHAM FOREST DEANERY SYNOD

Our Parish has three representatives on the Deanery Synod who are also members of our P.C.C.
Last year (2016) the Synod met on three evenings and on one half-day (Saturday).
As well as sharing Diocesan and Deanery News, the main subjects discussed were:-

A theological reflection on creation.
Living a simpler life.

Diocesan Finance.

Mission and Ministry Units. (MMU'’s)
Children’s Ministry.

Lay Training.

Night Shelter.

Christian Kitchen.
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Our three representatives, Ted Cooke, Daphne Edwards and Rosemary Matthews all finish their term
of office this year and need to be replaced.



